
13 February 2023

Class of 2023 Shirts

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Class of 2023 shirts for our Year 6 students are now being organised. For those of you

who are unfamiliar with these shirts, they are maroon and white shirts with the names of all

the Year 6 students on the back. The children will be permitted to wear these shirts instead

of their normal sports shirts.

The shirts will come in a variety of sizes, if you are unsure of sizing, please send your child to

the uniform shop as I have sample sizes available. The shirts are $40 and can be purchased

through the QKR app. Please see below instructions on how these can be ordered and paid

for. All orders are to be placed by Friday 10 March, 2023. This will be a once only order and

late orders will not be accepted.

If you have any questions in regards to the shirts or how to place an order, please feel free

to contact me on bross4@parra.catholic.edu.au

Yours sincerely,

Belinda Ross
Uniform Coordinator

QKR App Ordering

Step 1: Download the QKR App via the App Store or Google
Play. Create a Student Profile if you do not already have one

Step 2: Go into ‘Our School’ and go to payments. Here you will
see a subheading for Class of 2023 Shirts. This is where you
can select the size your child needs and place the order.
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